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CRIME ALERT FOR STRAWBERRY POINT BLUFFS AND
STRAWBERRY ESTATES RESIDENTS

THERE HAVE RECENTLY BEEN A SERJES OF BREAK.INS IN THf,
NEIGHBORHOOD. WINDOWS HAVE BEEN SMASHED AND CUT WITH
GLASS CUTTERS TO GAIN ACCESS TO CARS, GARAGES, AND HOUSES' 3
BREAK INS ARE KNOWN TO HAVE OCCURRED IN THE PAST MONTH,

POLICE REPORTS HAVE BEEN FILED AND THEY ARE INCREASTNG
PATROLS,
HOWEVER WE AS RESIDENTS NEED TO:

USE OUTSIDE LTGHTING AT THE FRONT AND BAEK OF HOMES.

REPORT ANY SUSPICIOUS PERSONS OR VEHICLES.

MAKE A POLICE REPOITT IF THERE IS ANY ATTEMPT TO BREAK IN TO
YOUR OWN PROPERTY.

CALL BETH FREIBf,RG AT 8IO-231-3665 OR ANY BOARD MEMBER IF YOU
HAVE ANY INTORMATION REGARDING THESE BREAK INS AS WELL THE
HAMBURG TWP POLICE. OFFICER TONY WALLACE IS A CONTACT NOR
us AT 810-231-9391.

LET'S PLEASE COOPERATE WITH EACH OTHER IN ORDER TO KEEP
OUR FAMILIf,S AS WELL AS OUR PROPERTY SAFE,

THANKS FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS ISSUE. THERE WILL BE
FURTHER UPDATES FROM THE SUBDIVISION BOARDS AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE.


